Greenbelt Soccer Alliance Board Teleconference
August 14, 2016
Using the UBER teleconference app, the meeting convened at 1700 hrs.
Purpose: To decide formally how much money to keep as Reserve funds; and, to decide when in the calendar year to assess the availability of excess money beyond the reserve and expenses which could be used for scholarships. 
Participants: David Whiteman, Roseanna DelVecchio, Jose Romero, Stephen Holland, Jim Cooney.
The Board decided to designate $3000 as the amount of the Reserve fund. It also decided to make the first determination of scholarship funding availability in the second week of September 2016. There was no decision about the time/dates for the second assessment of scholarship funds availability, although June and December were discussed as the semi-annual time frames.
The teleconference adjourned at 1745.
Respectfully submitted,
James J. Cooney, Recording Secretary.
